[bookmark: _GoBack]ATTACHMENT 5B: Thank you/ reminder postcardDear Resident,
Recently a survey was mailed to you because your household was randomly selected to participate in a survey about factors that affect adults’ health in the United States.
If someone at your address has already completed and returned the questionnaire, please accept my sincere thanks. If not, please have an adult do so right away. Your answers are critical to helping the Food and Drug Administration develop programs that will improve Americans’ health.
Thank you for your help with this important research. If you have any questions about the study, you may call our project assistance line at 1-XXX-XXX-XXXX between 9 am and 5 pm, Eastern Time, Monday through Friday or email us at XXX@rti.org.
Sincerely,
Dr. Matthew Farrelly, Study Director
Food and Drug Administration Survey
RTI International
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